
Bill Maurer 

From: Brent Mahood [BMahood@cnv.org]

Sent: Monday, December 01, 2003 6:14 PM

To: Willy Schuurman; directors@seymourvalley.ca

Subject: RE: North Vancouver Cemetery Landfill
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Dear Willy: 
  
I apologize for not getting back to you last week. 
  
In the future the landfill activity associated with the Cemetery will be the "A" variety.  
The fill brought to the site will be levelled and graded for the development of the new 
section of the cemetery.    
  
The gravel we are going to make on site from the existing stockpiles will be loaded out 
over the next few months but it is not our intention to make any products on the site 
after this session. 
  
At present we will be stockpiling concrete and blacktop on the site until we get an 
alternative site in operation.  The District and the City are combining efforts with regard 
to establishing a spoil recycling site near the waterfront - the hope is this site will be 
operational early in 2004.  Any materials stockpiled at the cemetery in the meantime will 
be shifted to the new waterfront site for the gravel making process.   
  
Regards - Brent Mahood 
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Willy Schuurman [mailto:schuurman@shaw.ca]  
Sent: Friday, November 28, 2003 10:57 AM 
To: Brent Mahood; directors@seymourvalley.ca 
Subject: Re: North Vancouver Cemetery Landfill 
 
Brent, thanks for the update. I have a question about the plan, could you clarify please. 
  
Will future landfill activities bring in material that will be stockpiled, sorted, crushed and some sub materials 
shipped out or will you be accepting only clean fill from here on in.  
  
In other works, what kind of activities can we expect in the future: 
A. trucks coming in full, dumping and leaving empty. Equipment then grading/levelling  OR 
B. the same full on materials processing we had last summer that involves everything in A in addition to sorting 
and crushing equipment and subsequent exporting of a subset of processed materials. 
  
Thx, Willy 
----- Original Message -----  

From: Brent Mahood  
To: directors@seymourvalley.ca ; schuurman@shaw.ca  



Sent: Thursday, November 27, 2003 12:48 PM 
Subject: North Vancouver Cemetery Landfill 
 
I have attached a letter I have mailed to the SVCA care of Mr. Mauer to keep you 
abreast of the developments in the North Vancouver Cemetery landfill. 

Mr. Schuurman, I have copied you separately to ensure the information reaches you 
given the discussions you have in the past with Don Sigston of the District and myself. 
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Respectfully - Brent Mahood  

Brent Mahood  
Operations Division  
City of North Vancouver  
720 West 2nd Street North Vancouver V7M 1E5  
Phone: 604-983-7391 Fax: 604-987-5379  
Email: bmahood@cnv.org  Web: www.cnv.org  
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This Email may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended 
recipient or have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-
mail. Any unauthorized copying, disclosure or distribution of the information contained in this e-mail 
is prohibited.  
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